From: NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Barb Flom
<birdietweetums@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 5:21 AM

To: IFHFA REG-COMMENTS

Subject: RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Mar 16, 2012
General Alfred Pollard
Dear General Pollard,

We desperately need a new direction in energy use, and the PACE program has
provided one piece of that new direction. As a nation we are literally tearing our
countryside apart with fracking. There is a better way. Conservation and renewable
energy sources are the way.

My own family invested in solar panels several years ago, and because we are grid-tied
we now supply energy to neighboring farms when the output of our photovoltaic system
exceeds our own use. Installing this system provided business to both a local
engineering firm and a local plumbing/electrical firm.

PACE is built on a policy that looks toward a clean and abundant energy future. Please
restore PACE.

Sincerely,
Ms. Barb Flom

N7198 190th St
Knapp, W1 54749-9042
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